
2024 CAMTA  Scholarships 

Scholarship information  

• A maximum of one student per studio will be given a scholarship.  

• Scholarships this year will be approximately $100 each. 

• A simple online application form is all that is required of the teacher.  

 

Guidelines 

 

1. The nominating teacher must be a CAMTA member who has paid their dues by November 1st, 

2023 and has attended at least two CAMTA events (recitals, chapter meetings, SAT, etc.). 

 

2.  A minimum of two years of study with the nominating teacher is preferred. 

  

3. A list of student performances, such as recitals, SAT, and community events, can be included on    

the form, but is not required.  

 

      4.  Financial need will be strongly considered, but is not required. Students planning to attend music   

           camps will also be strongly considered. 

 

 

 

An online application, to be completed by the teacher, will be sent out by email and posted on the 

CAMTA website.  

 

The online application form is due by April 1, 2024.  

  

 

 

Contact Heather Vedder (heathervedderpiano@gmail.com) or Gail Lytle-Lyra (gail@gaillytlelira.com) 

with questions. 
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